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Comments: My name is Liam and I am a resident in Northeast Portland and I am concerned about PGE's plan to

sacrifice 400 trees and 5 acres of established forest. I am not satisfied with PGE's analysis of alternative

construction options outside of forest park or their mitigation plan. I believe local environmental advocates and

the PPD when they say that PGE has not done its due diligence to pursue needed energy grid expansion in

alignment with protecting our irreplaceable native forests. I will not sit by quietly while active deforestation is

being pursued under the guise of expanding a renewable energy grid. Forest park is priceless to our city's well-

being and must be protected. I will be showing up in support of FPNA's appeal process and hope to see a new

plan that does not put Forest park in peril.


